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Update to Internet Airfare Policy [1]

July 15, 2022 by Staff [2]

There have been revisions to the Internet Airfare reimbursement process requirements, 
effective July 15, 2022.

The new guidance replaces the COVID-era guidance that restricted internet airfare.

Please refer to the updated Internet Airfare Policy [3] page for full details on allowability and 
reimbursement requirements before making any future internet airfare purchases.

If you have any questions, contact the PSC Service Desk at psc@cu.edu [4]. 
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